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Nehalem River Ranch,

On behalf  of  the families at Nehalem Elementary School, I would like to thank you for

your generous donation of  pork packages. I hope my letter finds you and your family

and farm thriving in our beautiful spring weather.

I am sorry for the lateness of  this letter. This is my first year as the Family Resource

Coordinator and there is so much to learn!

The timing of  your donation could not have been better! I was able to deliver a

number of  Easter Boxes to our Backpack families. It was a beneficial partnership and

I hope to be able to offer more of  you wonderful products to those in need in the

future.

With many thanks and warm regards,

Heaven Hartford

Nehalem Elementary School

Family Resource Coordinator


